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Arcand, Richard

From: Savage, Clinton
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 10:52 AM
To: Beaulieu, Philip
Cc: Gamache, Christopher; 'Craig Washburn 
Subject: RE: Colebrook

Hi Phil, 
 
Thanks for getting back to me. Just to give you a heads up the club is going to the town to see if they will support 
opening up Rt. 145 and Rt.3 to keep the process moving. They are trying to have connections in place to open on May 
23rd. 
 
The club has permission from the landowner just north of Hugh’s road to get to Rt. 145. They will be looking to go down 
145 to get access to Hugh’s Rd. If DoT is going to have concerns about accessing Hugh’s Rd from 145 then the club is 
going to ask the town to support using 145 all the way into town. If you have thoughts on that would you let me know so 
the club can ask the town for the appropriate section of road. 
 
The crossing at Grampies will no longer be needed at this time for OHRV’s. The landowner on west side of Rt.3 has 
changed their mind and is no longer going to allow access across their property.  
 
The plan for that crossing is to come out of the entrance to the IGA and go north on Rt.3 to another access road that is 
just north about 500 feet that goes down to the rail bed. The club has permission from both owners on either end of the 
On Highway Connector. 
 
Thanks 
 
Clint 
 
Clinton Savage, District 1 Supervisor 
NH Bureau of Trails 
629B Main Street 
Lancaster, NH 03584 
 
Office 603-788-3155 
Email-Clinton.Savage@dncr.nh.gov 
 

From: Beaulieu, Philip  
Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2019 2:11 PM 
To: Savage, Clinton  
Cc: Gamache, Christopher  
Subject: RE: Colebrook 
 
Thanks for the heads up Clint. 
 
Unfortunately I don’t have time to look at it this week. I will let you know when we have a break in the schedule.  
 
Thanks 
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Phil 
 

From: Savage, Clinton  
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2019 1:39 PM 
To: Beaulieu, Philip 
Cc: Gamache, Christopher 
Subject: Colebrook 
 
Hi Phil, 
 
The OHRV crossing at Hugh’s rd. is not going to be needed. Mr. Mullins has decided to not allow OHRV’s on his property 
anymore. We have a location just a little further north of that on Rt.145 that I would like you to look at. I would like to 
look at it with you to make sure that it will meet DoT requirements before I fill out a crossing application. I am available 
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. 
 
The Colebrook ATV club did speak with the Town of Colebrook about DoT’s concern with the access off of Hugh’s Rd. 
and Rt.145. So when you would like to discuss this with them they are aware. 
 
Thanks 
 
Clint 
 
 
Clinton Savage, District 1 Supervisor 
NH Bureau of Trails 
629B Main Street 
Lancaster, NH 03584 
 
Office 603-788-3155 
Email-Clinton.Savage@dncr.nh.gov 
 




